
 

 
 

Nursery Information 2024/2025 

 

 

 Most of the information concerning our nursery is contained on the school website 

www.tudor.herts.sch.uk. Here is some additional information for the 2024/2025 academic 

year.  

 

• Tudor Primary School admits all its children to the nursery in the autumn term. This 

means your child would start nursery in September 2024. By providing all children with 

a September start, every child has a full year in nursery.  

 

• Tudor Primary School offers every child five 3-hour sessions. Places are allocated at 

nursery for full week attendance only; i.e. your child will need to attend every day, 

Monday – Friday, term time only, from 8.45am – 11.45am 

 

 

 

• 15/30 Hours Free Childcare  

 

We will be offering the Universal 15 Hours of Free Childcare. 

 

You automatically get 15 hours free education but you could also get an additional 15 

free hours of childcare if you qualify under the rules of the scheme – you can check your 

eligibility here: https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/Schools-and-

education/Childcare-and-advice-for-parents/Childcare-and-advice-for-parents.aspx   

 

As we offer a morning only nursery, we will claim the first 15 hours free childcare, but any 

additional hours can be used in another provider of your choice. 

 

 

Please do take a look at our on-site pre-school. Newly opening this year and based in the 

school grounds, Little Fawns Pre-School (www.littlefawnspreschool.co.uk) can provide 

lunch and afternoon care, and use the remainder of any 30 hours available to you.  You 

can contact Jenny Ivory the manager on admin@littlefawnspreschool.co.uk or on 07786 

167 417. 
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